Green New Deal Norwich team Norfolk Car Free Day – Sunday 19th September 
Sunday 19 September is Norfolk Car-Free Day – part of a worldwide movement linked to World Car Free Day on 22 September. Following Norwich’s first Car-Free Day in 2019, the event has now gone Norfolk-wide.The IPCC report yesterday was another stark reminder of the scale and speed of the climate crisis. It's clearer than ever: we need action at every level to foster the safer, fairer, more joyful world we know is possible - and there is no time to lose. If you've been wondering what you can do, now's the time to drop us a line and find out how you can help us work for a Green New Deal! Email norwichgnd@gmail.com or message Livvy on 07732 113372 for a chat about how you can get involved.
Norfolk Car Free Day – Sunday 19th September 
Sunday 19 September is Norfolk Car-Free Day – part of a worldwide movement linked to World Car Free Day on 22 September. Following Norwich’s first Car-Free Day in 2019, the event has now gone Norfolk-wide.
This year’s event is focused on Play Streets (https://www.carfreenorwich.co.uk/playstreets). Play Streets are a brilliantly simple idea: roads are temporarily closed to general motor traffic (often for just a few hours) to create additional safe space for children to play in – giving them a taste of the freedoms that previous generations enjoyed. It’s not all about the kids though: these events are brilliant at getting adults chatting to each other too, creating community connections that often last long after the road has reverted to normal use. These events over the last few years have involved huge chalk drawings, musical performances, scootering, street badminton, basketball, hula-hooping, yoga…you name it! Oh, and cake. Lots of cake.
During a street play session, residents can still access their properties by car if needed – they just have to go at walking pace behind a steward, to ensure everyone’s safety. These events are entirely resident-led: the closures are applied for by residents who live on each street, and each one can only go ahead if more neighbours support the idea than oppose it. 
GND Norwich is supporting Norfolk Car-Free Day because a safe and just future is one with more play and less pollution, where walking and cycling are the obvious choice for short journeys and where much less public space is devoted to cars. We see neighbourhood-led initiatives like Play Streets as essential to build community and set the stage for the bigger systemic changes we need.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to apply for your street to become a Play Street, please go to: https://www.carfreenorwich.co.uk/playstreets for details to apply to the Council – the deadline is 28 August. It would be great to hear from you if you are planning a Play Street session so we can gauge interest and offer assistance if you need it! Please contact norwichgnd@gmail.com to let us know. 
